
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are excited to welcome you to the 2025-2026 school year. This year, we have many exciting 
opportunities that will allow us to continue building upon the firm foundation of educational opportunities 
with our Wood County ESC Life Skills Programming.  We look forward to sharing the overall program 
successes throughout the school year. 
 
Our most significant change to start the year is our transition to Final Forms for Registration.  You 
should receive an email to register your child on Final Forms.  If you do not receive this email, please 
complete all required forms at https://woodcountyesc-oh.finalforms.com/ or via our website wcesc.org 
under Programs and Services. 
 
Enclosed in this packet are your child’s classroom and teacher assignment and supply list.  Please 
complete all forms via Final Forms by the first day of school.  We also ask you to read through the 
Parent Handbook, located on Final Forms, which is a valuable program resource. 
 
Additionally, we are thrilled to have the opportunity to provide our Intervention Specialists and 
Paraprofessionals with additional Professional Development opportunities this school year.  On the 
following days, WCESC Life Skills students will not have school: 
 

October 20, 2025 (Living Classroom will be in session this date) 
February 17, 2026 

April 27, 2026 
 
 
Teachers will follow their district work calendars before the beginning of school. If you have questions or 
concerns and are unable to reach your child’s teacher at the school, please feel free to contact us at the 
WCESC at 419-354-9010.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joe Taylor, WCESC Director of Special Education/Student Services 
Jessie Dible, WCESC Director of Special Education/Life Skills 
 
 
Important Note: 
ALL Life Skills students attending at Lake Local Schools will attend school starting 8/20. 


